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Hello, 

I thought I should introduce myself and let you 
know that I am really looking forward to  
starting my new role at LHPS and getting to 
know you all. 

I have been a year 6 Class Teacher at  
Sydenham this last academic year, but am very  
excited to be taking on a new challenge, work-
ing with Mrs Hartley in N/R and being AHT whilst Miss Clifton is 
on Maternity leave. I have worked in a small rural School very  
similar in size to LHPS almost all of my teaching career, and so am 
familiar with the close-knit family feel of a tiny school and the 
strengths and challenges it can face. 

I am really hoping that as many of you as possible will come and 
find me to say hello either next week or in September – I will try 
to place myself in the playground one afternoon next week. Like 
Miss Clifton, I will operate an open- door policy, so please feel 
free to make an appointment to see me if you feel that would be 
helpful and that a longer chat is needed. 

Wishing you all a super, relaxing summer holiday and see you all 
refreshed in September. 

Jacquie Birch 
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We are so pleased to announce that Miss  
Clifton gave birth to a little baby boy on  
Friday 5th July. Mummy and baby are both 
doing well! We wish Miss Clifton a relaxing 
and enjoyable maternity leave, from  
everyone at Lighthorne Heath.  



 

 

Diary Dates 
 
Wednesday 17th July—Yr 6 Pizza  and Film Party after 
lunch 
 
Friday 19th July– Y6 leavers assembly 10:30am 
 
Friday 19th July—Break up for the summer holidays 
 
Monday 2nd September 2019– INSET day.  
 
Tuesday 3rd September– Children return to school 

End of year reminder:  
 
As we are sending the children’s exercise books home from the year, please 
can the children bring in an old carrier bag from Wednesday 17th on-
wards. This will also help children empty their trays and collect their belong-
ings ready for a classroom tidy-up for next year!  
 
Thank you!  

 



 



 

As part of our Seaside topic, children in Year 1,2,3 had a visit from the RNLI 
Lifeboats education team this week to learn more about how to stay safe at 

sea, and in water generally. Children enjoyed taking part, dressing up, looking 
at the safety flags and we also learnt about the history of the RNLI.  



 

On Tuesday, 4 children from Lighthorne Heath Primary school were lucky 
enough to perform at The Swan Theatre in Stratford upon Avon with the 
RSC. 
They were part of the South Warwickshire ensemble and performed 
alongside children from all over the country.  
 
They worked alongside an RSC director and took part in technical and 
dress rehearsals like real actors. 
 
 
We are all incredibly proud of 
how well  they represented the 
school and how brave they were 
to go on stage in front of hun-
dreds of people. 



 

The winner of the Eco-Committee's poster competition is Bailee 
from class 456. Well done Bailee.  The committee loved how colourful and 
well drawn your poster was. 



 
 
 
 

 

Congratulations to all of this week’s  
Lighthorne Heath Heroes! 

 

House Points for this week 
Rabbits        39 Dogs     44 

Guinea Pigs     39 Cats      64 



 



 



 



 


